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TOPIC 

Call to Order 

Review of Certificate 
of Need Criteria 

Certificate of Need 
Review 

Adjournment 

DISCUSSION 

The meeting was called to order at 1 :03 p.m. with Bob Shroder, Chair, TISAC presiding. 

Staff reviewed the certificate of need criteria for participants. 

Application #24-07 for standard review from Pacific Pearl Medical, LLC for the establishment of 
Positron Emission Tomography/Computed Tomography (PET/CT) scanner services at 53 S 
Puunene Avenue, Kahului, HI, at a capital cost of $2,175,000. 

There were no conflicts of interest declared. 

Bruce Guier and Leinelle Goo presented an oral summary of the application. Public testimony 
was provided by Dan Jordan and Lillian Matsumoto. The Council members asked questions of 
the applicant regarding the Certificate of Need criteria. Questions included but were not limited 
to: the patient referral process for the proposed project, the proposed relationship with area 
hospitals, the availability isotopes for the procedures proposed, the scanning time per 
procedure, the proposed staffing levels and the availability staff for the project, and the 
availability of financing for the proposal. 

After the question and answer period, it was moved/seconded to recommend approval of the 
application. The motion to recommend approval included the attached review of the 
application's relationship to Certificate of Need criteria, attached to these minutes as 
Attachment A. Discussion on the motion included, but was not limited to: the importance of 
early detection and diagnosis in cancer cases and the benefits of partnering with the University 
of Missouri for staffing and human resources. 

Members voted YES - 5, NO - 0, to recommend approval of the application. 

The meetina was adjourned by Chair �hroder. 




